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We do hope you all had a wonderful summer. It is great to see all the students back and  weare delighted to see 
how well they are already settling into their classes. A particular warm welcome to our new pupils who have all 

transitioned exceptionally well.   
 

We are extremely pleased to welcome several new staff to our team: 
 

Claire Tyler who is  in Early Years 
Sarah Tetley who is  based in Early Years and Juniors 

Davina Drewett  and Melissa Baxendale who are in Juniors 
Paula Preece and Jazmin Joyner who are Kingfishers / Middle 

Daniella James who is in Seniors 
Charlotte Blatchford and Wendy Rattley have joined our Juniors’ Team, 

moving from the Kitchen Staff, as has Rose Clarke who is based  in Seniors.  
 

We are delighted to say that out new building is finished and the classes have 
moved in already. It is a fantastic building and the students appear very pleased 

with their new classrooms!  (See photo.) Thank you to everyone for working 
with us during the last year to enable this to happen. It is a fabulous and wel-

come addition to our school site.  
 

Please do remember to pop into the Post 16 RAFA Café that runs from 10.15 to 
1.30 on Tuesdays and Wednesdays  during  term time.  

 

 

Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 

Mandy, who will be 
joined by Catherine 
Ephgrave this year, are 
holding a ‘Coffee Drop-
In’ session for all par-
ents on 15th October 
from 9-11.30. It will be 
in ‘The Haven’, our new parents’ room! All 
are welcome. Please do drop in and catch 
up with us and other parents.  
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• Please do come and meet your child's class team and 
see their classroom on our Open Afternoon, Tuesday 
24th September 3.30-6.30. Also make sure you pop 
into the hall and catch up with the Co-Headteachers  
over a cup of tea/coffee and a biscuit! Children are 
welcome.  
 

• On Thursday 3rd October at 7pm, Friends of Beau-
croft are holding their AGM at Beaucroft. Please do 
come and join us if you would like to support our Par-
ent / Teacher Association.  
 




